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I oppose SB 585. Please vote NO on SB 585. 

 

Individuals who become PCPs should be U.S. citizens and choose a party to belong 

to. The role of a PCP is not to be taken lightly, and individuals should have an 

invested interest as U.S. citizens in the propagation of Liberty of the individual and in 

sustaining and restoring our Republic. The waiting period is in place to confirm their 

qualifications as currently designed and determine their commitment.  

 

This also seems hard to verify and may allow other existing citizens to not have to 

qualify as everyone else in order to become a PCP, whether they fall into one of 

these categories or not. It is an unnecessary rule change that serves no purpose but 

to cause division within the parties and create more complicated rules. 

 

Again, please vote NO on SB 585. 


